

matt\_weaver@ecboe.org rebekah\_hammock@ecboe.org (256) 442- 2172 ext. 8

# **SOUTHSIDE BAND SCHEDULE**

Week of August 14th, 2017

Read this information on our blog at www.shs-band.com/blog

## MON 8/14

Marching Band Rehearsal: 3:15 - 5:30pm

- Instrumentalists should bring \$3 for gloves

PMA Booster Meeting: 7pm, Southside High School

\*Mandatory Chaperone Meeting with VP Theresa Payne immediately following the PMA meeting

### **TUES 8/15**

Marching Band Rehearsal / Picture Day: 3:15 - 5:30pm

(Instrumentalists should bring \$3 for gloves)

- Students will need to bring their uniform items to school. We will take individual pictures during 6<sup>th</sup> & 7<sup>th</sup> periods. Our group picture will be taken on stage immediately after school. Section pictures will be taken once the large group photo has been made.

\* We WILL have rehearsal on the field as soon as pictures are done. Students should bring a change of clothes & their water jugs. \*\*DON'T FORGET TO BRING BLACK SOCKS TO SCHOOL!

## WED 8/16

#### **THURS 8/17**

Marching Band Rehearsal: 3:15 - 5:30pm

Instrumentalists should bring \$3 for gloves

#### FRI 8/18

Wind Ensemble AMEA Picture: 3:00 - ? Rainbow Landing

All Wind Ensemble members will stay after school to travel by bus to Rainbow Landing for a professional picture to be used in our AMEA program and promotional materials. Students will need to bring, and change into their concert attire during 7<sup>th</sup> period.

# **IMPORTANT INFORMATION**

- AUGUST CALENDAR: There is a printable version of our August calendar available online at: http://www.shs-band.com/calendar.html
- 2. **COKE SALE:** We are starting our annual Coke Sale! Info and order forms online at: <a href="http://www.shs-band.com/blog/annual-coca-cola-sale">http://www.shs-band.com/blog/annual-coca-cola-sale</a>
- 3. BIBBERS, SHOES & GLOVES:
  - a. Shoe orders came in today and were distributed to students in class. Bibbers will be in Monday. If there are any major issues please let the band office know immediately. Bibbers especially may need to be altered to fit correctly. Safety pins are fine for picture day, but all pants must be hemmed before our first performance. Also, when hemming; please make sure that the inseam of the pant fits correctly. If too much material sags close to the knee, then the bibbers will tear. Also bear in mind that the bibbers are designed to fit much more closely that most clothes students are used to wearing.
  - b. Gloves will go on sale this week. They are \$3 each, and may be bought during rehearsal.